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ANDERSON COUNTY COUNCIL 
ANDERSON, SOUTH CAROLINA 

Formal Meeting - December 5, 1978 - 9:00 A.M. 
C. Edward Poore - Presiding 

MIN UTE S 

Chairman - C. Edward Poore 
Members - Joseph G. Wright, III 

Fred H. Bratcher 
Samuel S. Gerrard 
David L. Hooper 
Daniel A. Rhodes 

Mr. Poore called the meeting to order and Mr. Bratcher gave the invocation. 

On the motion of Mr. Rhodes, secoC1ded by Mr. Gerrard, Council voted unanimously 
to approve the Minutes of the November 28, 1978 Called Meeting as mailed. 

Mr. James Campbell discussed new CETA Legislation and advised County Council that 
there would be a decrease of ~541,024 in Title VI Public Service Employment funds 
in Anderson County during the next fiscal year. Council received Mr. Campbell's 
report as information . 

Mr. Mike Mullinax and Mr. Harold Threlkeld discussed proposed anmHation of 
Meadowpark Subdivision to Homeland Park Water District. On the motion of Mr. 
Gerrard, seconded by Mr. Hooper, Council voted unanimously to adopt a resolution 
authorizing enlargement of the District, pending approval by the S.C. Public Service 
Commission of transfer of the water system in Meadowpark Subdivision from Duke 
Power Company to Homeland Park Water District. 

Mr. Richard C. Otter, Mr. Lawrence R. Waltz, and Mr. Ralph Booth discussed a request 
to transfer the cablevision franchise for the School District Number Five area 
from Anderson Cablevision to Booth American. On the motion of Mr. Wright, seconded 
by Mr .. Hooper, Council voted lL'1artimollsly to adopt the Ordinance on first reading. 

Mr. Norman M. Walters recommended County Council accept Seminole Point Subdivision 
into the County road system. On the motion of Mr. Hooper, seconded by Mr. Wright, 
Counci1 voted unanimously to accept Seminole Point subdivision into the County road 
system. 

Sheriff E. E. Cooley requested $8,000 in supplemental funding to provide for an 
additional Deputy and equipment. Council received the Sheriff's request as infor­
mation. 

Mr. Wilton Mackey requested assistance from Council in providing him with adequate 
transportation. Council received Mr. Mackey's request as information and the Super­
visor stated that he would assist Mr. Mackey in repairing his vehicle. 

Mr. Barnette requested $12,000 in supplemental funding for the Anderson County 
Planning and Development Board. Council received Mr. Barnette's request as infor­
mation. 
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Mr. Hehn presented the proposed amendment to the 1978-79 budget for third reading. 
On the motion of Mr. Hooper, seconded by Mr. Rhodes, Council voted unanimously to 
adopt the Ordinance on third reading with amendments providing an additional $8,000 
for the Sheriff, $12,000 for the County Planning and Development Board, and $71,000 
for Building Maintenance. 

On the motion of Mr. Gerrard, seconded by Mr. Rhodes, Council voted unanimously 
to adjourn at 10:17 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~ 
Marc Hehn, Temporary Clerk to County Council 


